
Nevada County Livestock Producers Association 
P.O. Box 2381 Grass Valley, CA 95945 

 
 

 
 
Dear Scholarship Applicant: 
 
Congratulations on your impending graduation as well as being considered for the 
Nevada County Livestock Producer’s Henry Magonigal Scholarship Award.  To further 
pursue eligibility of the award; please submit a response to the following with your 
district scholarship application. 
 
Prompt: 
How has participating as an exhibitor at the Nevada County Fair 
impacted your life and what effect do you think it will have on your 
future? 
 
Please indicate the major you plan to pursue and, if you have been 
notified of acceptance, the college you plan to attend. 
 
Optional: you may also include a photo of yourself as an exhibitor (not a 
selection criteria, but may be used to honor recipients and promote 
fundraisers).  
 
Your response must accompany your district scholarship application on the due date in 
January.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Nevada County Livestock Producers Association 
Scholarship Selection Committee 


